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   20 November 2013 
 

Dear Shane, 
 

CONSULTATION ON DRAFT LEGAL COMPLAINTS AND REGULATION 
BILL 

The Department is issuing a consultation on the draft Legal Complaints and 
Regulation Bill, and it will be published tomorrow (21st November). 

Officials have already briefed the committee on the consultation at a meeting 
held on 18th September 2013, and members have received the consultation 
document. I enclose a link to the consultation which will be appearing on the 
DFP website shortly. 

www.dfpni.gov.uk/index/about-dfp/consultation-zone.htm 

 

Should you require any hard copies of the document, please let me know. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

GEARÓID CASSIDY 
Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer 
 

 


